
 

ATTENTION 
 
 
 

There are cases of West Nile infection in the Monfalcone area. In 
compliance with the Resolution of the Regional Health 
Coordination Agency (ARCS), disinfestation service will be 
performed within an area of 500 meters from the virus outbreak 
point, in order to contain and prevent the virus.  

 

 
 
 

PLEASE NOTE THAT  

ON 1st SEPTEMBER 2022 FROM 23:59 
DISINFESTATION  

WILL BE CARRIED OUT IN THE CITY  
 
 

 

IT IS FORBIDDEN FOR ALL NIGHT 
 

- LEAVE FOOD AND ANIMALS OUTSIDE 
 
- KEEP DOORS AND WINDOWS OPEN 
 
- LEAVE THE LAUNDRY OUTSIDE. 

 
 

VEGETABLES AND FRUITS NEAR CITY STREETS SHOULD NOT BE 

HARVESTED AND CONSUMED FOR 72 HOURS – WASH CAREFULLY 

VEGETABLES AND FRUITS BEFORE CONSUMPTION 

YOU ARE INVITED TO COMPLY WITH ALL THE OBLIGATIONS LISTED ABOVE 
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